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Sent: Tuesday 8 February 2022 15:27
To: CARBON BUDGET CONSULTATION
Subject: Consultation on Carbon Budgets
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Dear Minister Ryan,

| am writing to implore that you return to the higher standard set in PFG of 7% minimum target emissions
reduction.

The contributions to the committee from John Sweeney, Barry McMullen, Paul Price and Kevin Anderson were clear
in the need for even more to give us any chance to comply with Paris. We are not doing our fair share.

If our real fair share is 11%, but we have set 7% in the climate Bill, it makes no sense to let the departments away
with 5.7%

| fully support Senator Alice Mary Higgins in her submission.

Regards,



